
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

DIVISION OF EDUCATION, RESEARCH & TECHNOLOGY 

 

January 21st, 2024 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

UPDATE ON SIGNAL HILL GOVERNMENT PRIMARY SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

The Division of Education, Research and Technology (DERTech), hereby updates the public 

on the closure of Signal Hill Government Primary School.  

  

DERTech, in collaboration with the Public Health Department of the Division of Health, 

Wellness, and Social Protection, is still diligently addressing health and safety issues. As a 

result, the school will remain closed until further notice. 

  

To minimise disruption in the preparation for the upcoming Secondary Entrance Assessment 

Exam (S.E.A), standard five students will be temporarily housed at the Tobago Information 

Technology Ltd. (TITL) effective Monday, 22 January, 2024. This measure ensures that their 

educational progress remains on track during this period. Parents and guardians of standard 

five students are encouraged to contact the school’s principal for further details.  During the 

period of school closure, all remaining students will participate in a combination of 

asynchronous learning and educational packages being sent to the infant classes. 

 

DERTech assures the public that all necessary measures are being taken to address the 

school’s current challenges and updates on its reopening will be communicated as this 

information becomes available.  

 

--End-- 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Communications Unit 

       Dutch Fort Plaza, Dutch Fort, Scarborough, Tobago 

 868-299-0781 Ext. 3020 

        communication@thadert.gov.tt 

        https://thadert.gov.tt/  

https://thadert.gov.tt/

